
From: Lambert, Lee <llambert@pima.edu>

Date: Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 7:25 AM

Subject: Re: institutional response

To: Linnea Stenson <lstenson@hlcommission.org>


Good morning Linnea. I appreciate your email communication letting me know that you will be submitting our materials for the
October IAC meeting. 

I am checking with my team about whether a different response will be submitted. I understand we have until August 15th do so.

Thanks again,

Lee
[Quoted text hidden]




